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Sally Curtis Askew 
University of Georgia 
Law Library 
School of Law 
Atghens, Georgia 30602 

Dear Ms. Askew: 

Kathleen Miller 
602 Oleander Circle 
Virginia Beach, 
Virginia 23464 
January 4, 1994 

Thank you for your letter of December 20, 1994 telling me that 
I received a $400.00 scholarship from SEAALL. I accept this 
scholarship. 

Thank you again--! could not go to the AALL Convention 
without this money. 

Sincerely yours, 

Kathleen Miller 
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